Christ the King Church
130 Legris Avenue
West Warwick, RI 02893





 (401) 821-9228
ctkwwri@cox.net – ctkwwri.org
January 17, 2017
Present: Sue Paquette, Janice Rousselle, Sue Lawrence, Terry Benton, Anna Skorski, Pauline Cote & Irene Slezak

Review:

· People served (07.01.15 – 01.14.17):1,769; (since began counting 12.12.11):16,609.

· $6,927.98 (Out Reach Checking)*

· 
*Includes monies collected from Poor Box

· Gross income/store receipts thru 01.14.17: $12,504.09.
· Expenses: $2,154.02.
· Donated to Parish (25%) $3,126.02.
· Food certificates/cards: $3,400.
· Other: $3,522.35
· Total payout: $6,922.35*

      *Includes items given freely, or donated elsewhere.
General Comments: 
· GA is a blessing for the people in the area (and elsewhere) and for CTK.  The store makes available clothing and other items that are needed by people who are financially strapped.  A concern: I have heard (first hand) from several people who have not been received well at GA.  I know that we all have ‘bad’ days, but we can’t take it out on volunteers or people who are donating.  This is a ministry in which we avail ourselves to be of service to others.  Going forward… please keep this mind.
Other items to discuss... 
· Some felt that the Christmas sales event was confusing.  It was agreed that beginning in this December (December 2 – 16, 2017) all Christmas items will be 50% off.

· A white sale (50% off) starts 01.18.17 and will continue until items are sold.

· Winter clothing sale (50% off) begins on February 1st and continues until items are sold.  Winter clothing will be accepted until March 1st.  Acceptance of spring/summer clothing begins as soon as the acceptance of wintering clothing ends.

· A new volunteer: Arlene Webb.
Next meeting will be April 18, 2017.
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